

PTA Weekly News w/e 22 May 2022

Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter break with your families! We have lots of news for you this week so please keep reading.

PLATINUM JUBILEE FUNDRAISER

Remember to return your child's artwork (this was sent home before the Easter holidays) to school by **Monday**25th April please, with the relevant details completed on the reverse. A great opportunity to have your child's artwork turned into fabulous keepsakes to commemorate this year's momentous Platinum Jubilee. Any products purchased will also raise money for the school. Thank you!





SPRING DISCO – FRIDAY 20TH MAY 2022

With just over 4 weeks now until our Spring Disco, please don't delay in booking your tickets! There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=45858#.YjnLM2SnwlQ

We look forward to seeing your children there.

INTRODUCING... TREAT FRIDAY!

Starting on Friday 29th April each class is going to be responsible for selling treats of their choice after school; this involves sourcing the items for sale (you might want to bake something, ask for donations etc.) setting up, selling and clearing away on the day. This replaces Freeze Pop Friday and has been added to our PTA Calendar. Your Class Rep should have communicated with you these plans, however if you are not aware please speak with them – there will be a prize for the class who makes the most profit, so please support your class and remember all profits go towards our school! Dates are as follows:

Friday 29th April – Year 6 Friday 6th May – Year 5 Friday 10th June – Year 4 Friday 17th June – Year 3 Friday 24th June – Year 2 Friday 1st July – Year 1 Friday 15th July – Reception

SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022

Please save the date for our Summer Fair and if you are able to help out, please do get in touch! We are in need of general help setting up, tidying and clearing away, help covering stalls, plus specifically helpers on the BBQ please.



PTA CHAIR ROLE

Stephanie Cooper our current PTA Chair has decided due to other commitments that she will be standing down as Chair at the September AGM. If there is a parent/carer who is interested in taking on this role please let us know, so that you can potentially work with Stephanie before taking over in September. As in previous years, there is also the option for two people to Co-Chair together and of course the current committee will assist and support where possible. Please contact us via email for more information.



Contact us via email at: clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram:
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop:

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/